
MESSAGE: Major Earthquake
(King's Counsel on 11-12-2017)

Question: Lord,  since  2010,  a  number  of  prophetic  messages  have  been  distributed  indicating  that
Australia will experience a major earthquake. The source of some of the messages included visitations, so
it is of concern to us to know more. Would you give us more information on this type of disaster?

Message

No message was given to us. However, the sense in the spirit was that it was not the appropriate time for
Australia to receive any information concerning this. We now wait until we receive the message and have
permission to release it.

Laurence Smart
Distributor for Canberra Company of Prophets
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CCOP is a company of prophetic people that the Lord established out of a School For Prophets that Robert Misst (NZ) ran in Canberra in
2012-2013. New members are being identified and trained all the time. Our mandate is to rise up to be a genuine Australian prophetic voice
to the nation and to our community. Our mode of operation aligns with the restoration of the message from the throne, so that like Jeremiah,
we release whatever is on the heart and mind of our King, whether it is appreciated or not by others. As watchmen, we deliver what we
receive as we are accountable to do so. Our function is to prophetically speak into the local and national community via prophetic counsel,
both as a company and when requested to by community and business leaders outside of the established church. As Elijah-like prophetic
people, we have committed ourselves wholeheartedly to our King for him to use us as a force for Kingdom change in Australia.
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